From: Elisabeth Penhearow 
Sent: 04 May 2017 13:22
To: Planning
Subject: 15/000837/out

Hi, 

I am writing to oppose the building of 300 houses next to gavray wildlife site. I run a hedgehog rescue and seen the effects it has on wildlife, pushing all wildlife into a corner. Gavray is not very big, but has a large array of wildlife that all the locals love to see and building the houses would be catastrophic for them. The plans note biodiversity, but wildlife is struggling with the break up of land, and has proved that they don't live in concrete jungles. Building companies say they will incorporate holes in fences etc, but  who's to say they won't block them up ? Where does the deer go ? 

The difference in wildlife is quite apparantly even  between old and new Langford where there are very small spaces around.  Hedgehogs need around 1 mile/ 20 gardens  to roam and cannot do this in the concrete jungles built by having yet another 300 houses on an area already suitable for wildlife. 

Please reconsider the long term effects, especially with all the other estate and warehouses being built.

Many thanks

Lis penhearow

1 goldcrest way

Bicester

Ox26 6xs 

